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Boeing extends its deepest condolences to the family of the passenger who passed away as a result of today’s
incident on SWA Flight 1380. Our thoughts are with all of the passengers and crew who were on board the flight
and with the entire Southwest Airlines family. A Boeing technical team is providing assistance at the request
and under the direction of the U.S. National Transportation Safety Board as the agency conducts its

investigation.




